
ST. ELIZABETH - ST. BRIGID PARISH 
February 5- February 12, 2017                                                                    Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
 

(†) Deceased   (L ) Living 
 

Monday, February 6, ~ St. Paul Miki   
8:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Rosary for Vocations 
9:00 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Maureen Mannion † 
 

Tuesday, February 7  
8:45 AM (St. Brigid) Morning Prayer 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Sibilia Family L    
 

Wednesday, February 8 ~ Sts. Jerome Emiliani &  
    Josephine Bakhita 
8:45 AM (St. Elizabeth) Novena 
9:00 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Anna Crispo †   
 

Thursday, February 9  
8:45 AM (St. Brigid) Morning Prayer 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Connor Mullen † 
 

Friday, February 10 ~ St. Scholastica 
8:45 AM (St. Brigid) Rosary for Vocations 
9:00 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Bridget and Harry Lynch †  

 

 

Saturday, February 11 ~ Our Lady of Lourdes 
5:00 PM (St. Brigid) Mass: Padmini Harriman † 
6:30 PM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Michael J. Quigley, III † 
 

Sunday, February 12 
   Sixth Sunday of Ordinary Tine 
 

7:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: Augustine Aloia † 
8:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Anna Maria Di Carlo †   
9:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: For the parishioners 
10:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Jean Sucamele † 
11:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass:  Louis S. Verdile †  
 

FOR THE WEEK OF 2/5 – 2/, 2017 
       The Sanctuary Candle at St. Brigid Church  

is being offered in memory of 
Cameron Calabrese 

as requested by Lina Calabrese 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

 
 
 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS FISH FRY 

 FRIDAY, MARCH 24TH FROM 5 PM TO 8 PM 

IN ST. PATRICK HALL 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
Saturday, February 11, 2017 

St. Brigid --------------------------------------------- 5:00 PM 
(E) J. Zachman                                (R) V. Zachman  

(A) J. Ryan, K. Watkins 
St. Elizabeth ----------------------------------------6:30 PM 

(E) K. Blejwas                                    (R) R. Schwab   
 (A) R. Sternick 

 

Sunday, February 12, 2017 
St. Brigid --------------------------------------------- 7:30 AM 

(E) P. Riedel                                 (R) B. Henderson 
             (A) B. & A. Henderson  

St. Elizabeth----------------------------------------- 8:30 AM 
      (E) K. Spinda                                (R) J. Howe 

(A) Assistance Needed 
St. Brigid --------------------------------------------- 9:30 AM 

(E) Assistance Needed                     (R) T. Gallagher  
(A) M. Gaspar 

St. Elizabeth--------------------------------------- 10:30 AM 
(E) D. Agostino                           (R) Assistance Needed 

 (A) N. Agostino 
St. Brigid ------------------------------------------- 11:30 AM 

 (E) B. Peterson                       (R) A. Bowman  
 (A) M., M., U. Lagana 

“For everything there is a season and 
 a time for every purpose under heaven…” 

A time to heal… Please pray for the sick of our 
parishes including: Elizabeth Kurylo, Ruth Stahl, Maria 
Nucci, Dave Martin, Edmond Rochat, Jr., Ann 
Buttacavoli, Victoria Gass, Barbara Giarretta, Phyllis 
Munstis, Mike Tocci, Magdalena Mendez, Kathryn 
Zacharias, Mary Hanlon, John Gallagher, Dottie 
Brienza, Marian Pote, Richard LaPointe, Michael 
Weiss, Pamela Palma, and Philipa Reist. 
A time to die… Please pray for those who have 
recently passed away. 
 

PRAY FOR POPE FRANCIS AND HIS INTENTIONS 
Christian Unity: That all Christians may be faithful 
to the Lord’s teaching by striving with prayer and 
fraternal charity to restore ecclesial communion 
and by collaborating to meet the challenges facing 
humanity.   



 
 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
First Reading: Isaiah 58:7-10  
This reading is a vigorous exhortation from the 
prophet Isaiah to lead lives of active charity and 
generosity. He promises that the Lord will be our 
“dawn,” our “rear guard,” our “light” if we share our 
bread, shelter the homeless, and clothe the naked.  
   
Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 2:1-5  
Paul tells the Corinthians that he and they must not 
rely on the so-called “wisdom” of secular teaching 
and philosophy but on the power of the Spirit.  
   
Gospel: Matthew 5:13-16 
Jesus reminds the disciples and all Christians that 
they carry special responsibilities to be “the salt of 
the earth.” They must not hide their light but show 
their goodness to all. 
 
SAINT ELIZABETH-ST. BRIGID PARISH CONTACT LIST 
Parish Group  Contact Name and E-mail 
Bible Study/Book Club Sr. Lucille Pezzlo MPF 
   AdultEd@sainteb.org 

Choir   Mary Lieberman 
                                           Choir@sainteb.org 

Couples in Christ Gabriella Daus 
   ParishLIfe@sainteb.org 

Daughters of Mary Tess Johnson 
  Daughters_of_Mary@sainteb.org 

Knights of Columbus Jim Gallombardo 
 kofc11386@gmail.com or KofC@sainteb.org 
Lectio Divina    Men: Jerry Tutak 
   Lectio_M@sainteb.org 
     Women: Vera Ricciardi Zachman 
   Lectio@sainteb.org 

Parish Pastoral Council Vera Ricciardi-Zachman 
PastoralCouncil@sainteb.org 

RCIA   Margaret Mulrooney 
   ParishLife@sainteb.org 

Religious Education Denise O’Callaghan 
   RelEd@sainteb.org 

Reverence for Life Kathy Marie Denuel 
   RevforLife@sainteb.org 

Or please call the Parish Office at 908-234-1265 

Remember in your prayers the 
members of our Armed Services, 
especially Patrick Blankenship of the 

USMC & Ryan O’Connor of the US Army, close friends 
of Jean Fall; John F. Stahl of the US Army, son, Joseph 
Stahl of the Navy, grandson, and Eric Hummel of the 
US Army nephew of Ruth Stahl; Brendan Patrick Duffy 
of the US Army, son of Deacon Larry & Denise Duffy; 
Jordan Weaver of the Air Force, husband of Christy 
(LaPointe) Weaver; Timothy Donovan of the US Navy, 
close friend of Tom Gioino; Charles Clough of the 
USMC, son of  John & Jan Clough; PFC Sean McMahon 
of the US Army, friend of The LaPointe family; John 
Walker of the Air Force, grandson of Bernard & Joan 
O’Reilly; Christopher Jibilian, US Navy pilot and 
Matthew Jibilian US Navy Seal, grand-nephews of 
Charlie & Pina Jibilian. 
 

DAUGHTERS OF MARY  
All women of the parish are 
welcome to join in the fun of a 
Wrapped in Red Tricky Tray on 
Wednesday, February 8th at 7 
PM in St. Patrick Hall.  To add 

to the FUN all the items are wrapped in red and 
with a clue or two, you decide if you want to enter a 
chance to win the gift.  There will entertainment 
provided by some of the parishioners. The proceeds 
from the evening will benefit the charities 
supported by the Daughters of Mary.   
 

     STRESS IN YOUR MARRIAGE? 
• Do you feel lost, alone or bored in your marriage? 
• Are you frustrated, hurt or angry with your 
spouse? 
• Are you constantly fighting? Or, do you simply 
shut down? 
• Have you thought about separation or divorce? 
• Does talking about it only make it worse? 
 RETROUVAILLE is a Lifeline to Help Couples 
Heal and Renew their Marriages 
 RETROUVAILLE (Rediscovery) sponsored 
by the Family Life Office, Diocese of Metuchen, 
consists of a weekend experience for couples (no 
group discussions) with six follow-up sessions.  
 The next program is scheduled for 
February 10-12, 2017. All inquiries are confidential.  
 For further information please call the 
Family Life Office 732-562-1990 x4573 or Rich & 
Annette Colasuonno 732-236-0671 or Tom & Pat 
McTague 732-583-4468 (evenings). 
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Please pray for these children and 
their families as they celebrated First 
Penance on Tuesday, January 31, 
2017. May these students always 
know God’s forgiving love. 

 

Dean  Connell Connor Kochis 
Ashlyn Decorges Logan Lewis 
Caitlyn Ferraioli Grace Mongno 
Cindy Garcete Christian O’Donnell 
Gia Gomez Alexandra Steinberg 
Jacob Grabowski Richard Steinberg 
William Handerhan Cameron Tarpley 
Samantha Heck Brian Vera 
  

Have you suffered an abortion? 
Experience God’s love and mercy and begin the 

journey of healing.  Call the Sisters of Life: 866-575-
0075 or email hopeandhealing@sistersoflife.org. 

For men, call 877-586-4621 
 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 
Diocese of Metuchen Youth & Young Adult Office 
Invites Young Adults from Age 18 to 39 For a Young 
Adult Holy Hour (followed by fellowship*) 

February 12, 2017  
St. John Neumann Pastoral Center 
146 Metlars Lane, Piscataway, NJ 

  The Second Sunday of every Month – 6 PM – 7 PM 
Father Mauricio Tabera Vasquez, a newly ordained 
priest in the diocese, will lead a reflection on the 
Epiphany and our journey with Christ. The hour will 
include praise and worship, faith sharing and guest 
speakers. Reconciliation will also be available.  
 For more information, contact Mary Ann 
Giannone mgiannone@diometuchen.org. 

 

2016 Financial Contribution Statements for St. 
Elizabeth and St. Brigid are now available.  Please call 
the Parish Office at 908-234-1265 to request your 
statement or return this slip in the collection basket at 
Mass. 
 
Name: ___________________________________ 
  
Mailing Address: ___________________________ 
  
_________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ____________________________ 
  
Email Address: _____________________________ 

SCHOOL OF ST. ELIZABETH—BERNARDSVILLE 
APPLICATIONS ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED FOR 2017-18! 

        The School of St. Elizabeth 
is an exceptional and 
inspirational faith-based school 
where children are happy and 
successful.  Our curriculum offers 
rigorous academics combined 
with traditional Catholic values.  

Private Tours are also offered daily at 9:30 AM. 
       The School of St. Elizabeth incorporates various 
forms of modern technology, while encouraging our 
passionate staff to utilize their natural ability to 
inspire students. We challenge our teachers to use 
various learning methods to suit every child. This 
includes initiatives such as our highly successful 
"flipped math classroom" in grades 6-8. We employ 
teaching methods which teach the individual how to 
learn so they can use their particular skills to their 
own best advantages.  
       The best way to find out more about the School 
of St. Elizabeth is to come and visit us. Having a look 
around and meeting our welcoming staff will help 
you to decide whether St. E's is the perfect school 
for your family. If you would like to schedule a 
private tour and a meeting with Mr. Venezia, 
contact Mrs. Jean Jackson~ 908-766-0244, ext. 12 or 
e-mail jacksonj@steschool.org.  
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YOUTH MINISTRY 

 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES 

Please help support our local programs by donating 
Clothing, Shoes, and Household items in our donation 
bin located in the parking lot. Your continued 
generosity is appreciated.  If you have any questions 
or have a larger pick up please call our toll free 
number 1-877-343-3651. 
 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND 
For a truly meaningful New Year’s 
Resolution, one that lasts long after 
the Champagne has lost its fizz, 
why not resolve to treat each other 
to a Marriage Encounter Weekend? 

 A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 
gives you the time and tools to revitalize romance, 
deepen communication, and nourish the spirituality 
in your marriage. 
 The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Weekend will be held April 28 - 30. 
 Early registration is advisable as space is 
limited. Phone 1-732-904-9636 for registration and 
information. Visit us at: www.aweekendforyour 
marriage.org for more information. 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
St. Elizabeth- St. Brigid Parish invite 
you to join us in celebrating the feast 
days of St. Patrick and St. Joseph. 
Festivities will take place on March 11, 

2017 in St. Patrick Hall. More information to follow. 
Plan to join us to welcome the Franciscan Friars who 
will be our guests at the celebration.  

Donate in seconds!  
Anytime, anywhere even from your phone! 
• Rest assured your donations are 100% secure. 
• Set up recurring donations. 
• Receive email confirmation and track all 

donations with access to records 24/7. 
• Your donations enable us to plan with 

confidence. 
• Your donations enable us to focus on the cause, 

not administrative tasks. 
To learn more contact 877-771-3336 e-GIVING is  
available at:  http://sainteb.org. 

http://sainteb.org.


RESOURCES FOR PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES 
Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has 
a Facebook page that provides daily updates with 
short inspirational reflections for people with 
disabilities, family members and care givers. The 
site also provides endless resources for those with 
physical, emotional, cognitive, visual, auditory and 
other special challenges. To access our Facebook 
page (even if you are not a member of Facebook), 
type the following into your search engine:  Diocese 
of Metuchen Office for Persons with Disabilities. 
 

SPREADING THE WORD 
“Let your light so shine before men, that they may 
see your good works and give glory to your Father 
who is in heaven.” Matthew 5:16  
The generosity of being a good steward of your gifts 
has a positive effect on people and it is contagious! 
Good works encourages more good works. Let your 
light shine! Be careful to recognize that God is working 
through you and don’t put yourself above the people 
you have been called to help. 

 

 

2017 BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL  
AMBASSADORS FOR CHRIST 

 Please watch your mailbox for a letter from 
Bishop Checchio coming to you this week announcing 
the 2017 Bishop’s Annual Appeal. You will be 
interested to know that Bishop Checchio, after a 
number of meetings and in consultation with many of 
the pastors and staff, has made some changes to the 
Appeal. The first, as you probably already noticed, the 
Appeal has been moved from the fall to a Lenten 
campaign. The active phase has been condensed and 
the number of solicitation mailings has been reduced. 
Another significant change is the reintroduction of 
Parish Rebates. To allow parishes to share in the 
success of the Appeal, Bishop Checchio is offering 
parishes a rebate of 50% of the amount collected over 
goal. 
 Through your support of the Bishop’s Annual 
Appeal you help those in our diocese whose needs are 
the greatest--the poor, the homeless, and those 
struggling with illness or grief. Among other needed 
pastoral ministries, your gift also supports our priority 
ministries of evangelization, promotion and support of 
religious vocations and enhances the work of forming 
our youth. The many pastoral, educational and 
charitable ministries of the Diocese of Metuchen 
would not be possible without a generous 
contribution from every household. Please be as 
generous as your means allow. 
 

BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL PRAYER 
Lord God, 

You appointed St. Paul your apostle to preach the 
good news of salvation to the nations. 

 

May his example and prayers inspire  
the faithful of the Diocese of Metuchen  

to become Ambassadors for Christ.  
 

Fill our hearts with the spirit of your charity so that we 
may please you in our thoughts, words and deeds and 

be witnesses to the hope that does not disappoint. 
 

You have given each of us different gifts 
 and made us your stewards  
to generously share on earth  

the blessings we have received  
through your goodness so that 

 the world may be reconciled to you. 
May the prayers of St. Paul and all the saints 

be our constant encouragement  
so that we may be 

worthy ambassadors for your Son. 
 

We ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen. 


